Crown and Bridge Aftercare

We typically numb patients during the initial procedure for a crown or bridge, so after this appointment,
be careful to not chew on that side of your mouth so you won’t accidentally bite your tongue or lip. It’s
also recommended that you avoid eating hard, chewy, or sticky foods while you have a temporary
crown. This will help lessen the chances of it breaking or falling out.

You should still brush and floss your teeth like normal, being particularly gentle around the temporary
restoration. Once the final crown/bridge has been placed, you might feel a bit of pressure in your mouth
as you adjust to it, but this should go away after a few days.

If you have any questions or experience any type of problem with your crown or bridge, please
contact Farian Dental Care.



